Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 9:58 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO); Austin Weyant

Subject: [EXT] 48 hour notification

RE: Marathon * El Presidente State 3H * 30-015-42769 * 2RP-5061 * 2RP-5065
Good Morning,

SMA will be excavating and collecting closure samples on the El Presidente State 3H location this Saturday, January 5,
2019 in the a.m. Please except this as our 48 hour notification.

Thank you,

Heather Patterson
Project Scientist
(575) 200-5343 (mobile)

WA

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
201 South Halagueno St

Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com




